
 

 

 
17th May, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, Family and Friends, 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

We welcome the reduction in COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
From today (17th May 2021) it is no longer compulsory for staff, trades and visitors to wear a 
mask whilst on site at JMV North Sydney or Woolwich.  However, we do strongly encourage 
visitors to site to still wear a mask. 
 
Updated HOTSPOTS lists are still located at JMV Receptions.  If you have been to any of these 
locations during the last week, you are not permitted to enter the village and should return 
home to isolate. 
 
Second dose of the Pfizer vaccine for Woolwich residents is scheduled for Friday 28th May 
2021.  Those JMV North Sydney residents who were not given their second vaccination on 
Friday 7th May 2021 will be informed shortly as to the makeup date. 
 
At this stage there is no date for the vaccine rollout for Independent Living residents.  As 
previously noted, we suggest anyone wanting the COVID-19 vaccination to contact either 
their GP or local vaccination hub. 
 
Until next time; take care. 
 

Lyn  


